
March 04, 2019

Theron Becker
Citizens Memorial Hospital
1500 N Oakland Ave
Bolivar, MO 65613

Dear Theron,

Congratulations on your approval as an NAEMT PHTLS Instructor! We are pleased to provide your
NAEMT Instructor card below.

Your NAEMT instructor status demonstrates your commitment toward our shared mission to improve
patient care through high quality, evidence-based education. We recognize that your role as an NAEMT
Instructor is crucial toward achieving this mission.

As a reminder, in order to maintain your current instructor status, you must teach at least one PHTLS
course per year; complete all Instructor Updates; and maintain current contact information with
NAEMT Headquarters.

NAEMT offers a 25% discount on membership to NAEMT Instructors. Visit the website for information
on all the valuable benefits available,  (www.naemt.org).

Thank you for your support of NAEMT education and the EMS profession.  Please do not hesitate to
contact us if we may be of assistance.

Sincerely,

Matt Zavadsky
President, NAEMT Theron Becker
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